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12/11/2020  18:40:312020/4606/P OBJ C Munroe As a long-term resident of Oakley Square I am concerned about the impact of this development because of 

the extension of a tall building in a street which already suffers from a lack of light. Many of the gardens in 

Oakley Square are already shady because of the very tall trees in the area. Cutting out more light will be 

detrimental to local residents and any reduction, no matter how small, will be noticed by residents in the 

affected buildings.

I am also very worried about the impact of the development on the traffic, parking and road safety. Traffic to 

the north side of Oakley Square has already increased dramatically following the introduction of a cycling lane 

to the south side of the square and the no left turn onto Eversholt Street. Parking is already difficult for local 

residents and we are regularly disturbed by noise from HS2 works and the tube which has known issues of 

causing increased noise at night. Adding another construction project to this residential area will certainly 

cause an enormous amount of stress and disruption to a community which is already enduring more than 

enough disturbance.
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